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NAVIGATION 
ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE  
______________________________________________________ 
 
DATE:    3 June 2023 – until further notice 
_____________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Upper Wellingborough Lock 

______________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:   
 
We have received reports concerning the paddles being left open at 
Upper Wellingborough Lock. 
 
Please ensure when leaving the lock the paddles are left completely 
closed. 
 
This applies to all locks on the navigation. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
If you require further information please contact the Environment 
Agency on 03708 506 506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday 
and ask for the Waterways team in the Lincolnshire and 
Northamptonshire Area.   
 
 
Katherine Briscombe 
Waterways Manager  
3 June 2023 
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